
 

 

  

I am really pleased to inform you that Miss Pennock 
has been working hard to enable all of our children to 
have access to Times Tables Rock Stars and Numbots 
over the school closure period.  

If you would like your child to use these excellent 
resources, please contact the school by telephone or 
email and we can pass on the details required to gain 
access.  


